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11 August 2017 LGOIMA No. 8140001777

(Please quote this in any correspondence)

Simon Kitson
By email: fyi-request-6263-6¢f235be@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr. Kitson

Local Government Official Information And Meetings Act 1987
Correspondence contains Margaret Devlin

| refer to your email, which we received on 24 July 2017, in which you requested:

all correspondence containing the name Margaret Devlin in the body of the text exchanged
between [1] February 2017 and [30] June 2017:

(1) between Councillors Penny Hulse and Linda Cooper

(2) between Mayor Phil Goff and Councillor Linda Cooper

(3) between Mayor Phil Goff and Councillor Penny Hulse

(4) between Mayor Phil Goff and both Councillors Penny Hulse and Linda Cooper.

Please find relevant emails attached.

Please note some names and contact details have been removed under section 7(2)(a) of
the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 in order to protect privacy.

If you have any further queries please contact me on 09 301 0101 or
rosie.judd@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz, quoting LGOIMA No. 8140001777.

Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request, you
have the right by way of complaint, under section 27(3) of the LGOIMA, to apply to the
Ombudsman to seek an investigation and review of the decision.

Yours sincerely

Vey

Rosemary Judd
Privacy & LGOIMA Business Partner
Privacy & LGOIMA

8140001777

Private Bag 92300, Auckland 1142 | aucklandcouncil.govt.nz | Ph 09 301 0101
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Rosie Judd

From: Councillor Penny Hulse

Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 11:45 a.m.

To: Councillor Linda Cooper;_; Greg Presland (Waitakere Ranges Local
Board)

Cc: Fran Mold

Subject: RE: Meeting about Oratia

Phew.....done!!

©

From: Councillor Linda Cooper

Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 11:43 AM

To: @aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>; Councillor Penny Hulse
<Penny.Hulse@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>; Greg Presland (Waitakere Ranges Local Board)
<Greg.Presland@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>

Cc: Fran Mold <fran.mold@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>

Subject: RE: Meeting about Oratia

Ok. Go back to 4pm. Can the invitation be re-sent please? | appreciate the effort.

Linda.

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 11:41 AM

To: Councillor Linda Cooper <Linda.Cooper@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>; Councillor Penny Hulse
<Penny.Hulse@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>; Greg Presland (Waitakere Ranges Local Board)
<Greg.Presland@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>

Subject: RE: Meeting about Oratia

We're a bit stuck in that case - If we go back to 4pm | could dial you in from Phil's speakerphone if you'd be
ok to take part that way?

From: Councillor Linda Cooper

Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 11:39 a.m.

To: BII@)@)N; Councillor Penny Hulse; Greg Presland (Waitakere Ranges Local Board)
Subject: RE: Meeting about Oratia

Hi

I’m afraid | have a meeting at 8am in New Lynn which | am required to attend. That means | can’t make it to city
before 10am —10.30am

Linda

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 11:36 AM

To: Councillor Penny Hulse <Penny.Hulse@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>; Councillor Linda Cooper
<Linda.Cooper@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>; Greg Presland (Waitakere Ranges Local Board)
<Greg.Presland@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>

Subject: FW: Meeting about Oratia




8am tomorrow is an option for Margaret Devlin to avoid the afternoon?

From: Margaret Devlin
Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 11:33 a.m.

To: STUIEN

Subject: Re: Meeting about Oratia

| will be in a strategy session so difficult to come out of that.
What about earlier in the morning, 7 or 8am?

Regards
Margaret

Sent from my iPhone

On 7/03/2017, at 11:30 AM,_@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz> wrote:

Margaret — Councillor Cooper will struggle to do tomorrow afternoon so is asking if around
10am tomorrow morning could work so wanted to check/rule that out as an option from your
side before | let her know. Cheers,

From:

Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 11:25 a.m.
To: 'Margaret Devlin'

Subject: RE: Meeting about Oratia

Hi Margaret,

Thanks for coming back so quickly — I've just put 4pm tomorrow in Phil’s diary which should
work from your availability below and I'll work this out with the Councillors. I'm told no need
for Raveen and this stage.

From: Margaret Deviin (ST I

Sent: Tuesday, 7 March 2017 11:18 a.m.
To:
Subject: Re: Meeting about Oratia

Good morning-

| am unavailable today but could do tomorrow afternoon, after 3pm, if that worked.
Unfortunately | do not have any availability for Thursday.
Do you wish Raveen to attend this meeting?.

Regards
Margaret

Sent from my iPad

On 7/03/2017, at 11:15 AM, SRA(2) (@) @aucklandcouncil.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Margaret,




Could I check if you might be able to meet the Mayor today, tomorrow or
Thursday this week to discuss the potential water treatment plant in Oratia
please which I've been asked to arranged as urgent.

Regards,

!!!me o' t!e Mayor of Auckland
TsTRE
Auckland Councll, Level 27, 135 Albert Street, Auckland

From: Fran Mold

Sent: Monday, 6 March 2017 6:06 p.m.
To: SN2 @M
Cc: Viv Heslop; Councillor Penny Hulse
Subject: Meeting about Oratia

i ST2NE) =n S

Could you please arrange a meeting involving Penny Hulse, Linda Cooper, Greg
Presland , Margaret Devlin (Chair of Watercare) and the Mayor in relation to the
water treatment plant and the proposed site at Oratia.

This is fairly urgent so it would be great to get it in this week even if it is early or late
in the day.

Just a note that this is a meeting at the political governance level so there is no need
for Council or Watercare staff to attend at this stage. We can let you know if this
changes.

Cr Hulse will be leading the meeting.

Thanks, Fran

Francesca Mold | Chief of Staff

Office of the Mayor | Auckland Council

Level 27 /135 Albert Street, Auckland Central
Phone :
Email: fran.mold@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz
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CAUTION: This email message and any attachments contain information that may be confidential and may
be LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this
message or attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email message in error please
notify us immediately and erase all copies of the message and attachments. We do not accept
responsibility for any viruses or similar carried with our email, or any effects our email may have on the
recipient computer system or network. Any views expressed in this email may be those of the individual
sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of Council.



Rosie Judd

From: SW(2)@) on behalf of Councillor Penny Hulse

Sent: Friday, 24 March 2017 10:09 a.m.

To: Councillor Linda Cooper

Subject: FW: Exhibition Drive - statement for Mayor/Penny Hulse

From: Margaret Deviin (STZ)E I

Sent: Friday, 10 March 2017 6:24 p.m.
To: Councillor Penny Hulse
Subject: Re: Exhibition Drive - statement for Mayor/Penny Hulse

Good evening Penny

Just circling back and closing the loop. Spoke with Simon. In addition to Exhibition Drive, he did
take the opportunity to ask about Oratia. Response was the consultation process is underway
and reconfirmed that no decision has been made.

Have a good weekend.

Regards
Margaret

From: Councillor Penny Hulse <Penny.Hulse@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>
Date: Friday, 10 March 2017 at 12:15 PM

To: Margaret Devlin

Subject: RE: Exhibition Drive - statement for Mayor/Penny Hulse

Hi Margaret,

Is it ok for me to give Simon western leader) your number....i have given him this statement and hopefully we may
get a positive story. | have told him our relationship is via you.

Let me know.

Thanks so very much.

Penny

From: Margaret Devlin

Sent: Friday, 10 March 2017 11:29 AM

To: Councillor Penny Hulse <Penny.Hulse@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz>
Subject: Fwd: Exhibition Drive - statement for Mayor/Penny Hulse

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "RJaduram (Raveen)" <Raveen.Jaxxxxx@XXXXX.XX.XX >
Date: 10 March 2017 at 11:14:52 AM NZDT

To: Margaret Devlin SIZ(2)(@) N >
Subject: Exhibition Drive - statement for Mayor/Penny Hulse




Suggested statement

In recent weeks, comments have been made by some in public meetings and in social media that
Watercare Services Limited was selling its Exhibition Drive land to private developers. We have
spoken with the Chair and Chief Executive of Watercare and have confirmed that these statements
are not true.

The truth is that relevant Council officers have been in discussions with Watercare with a view to
have this parcel of land divested to Council if it were no longer required for water supply purposes.

The Exhibition Drive land is not being sold by Watercare to private developers. It is disappointing
that misinformation has caused confusion and concern among our communities.

We are pleased that we can confidently put this to rest.

Raveen Jaduram

Chief Executive

Watercare Services Limited

73 Remuera Road, Remuera, Auckland 1050
Private Bag 94010, Auckland, 2241
Raveen.Jaduram@water.co.nz
WwWw.watercare.co.nz

Our Vision: Trusted by our communities for exceptional performance every day
Our Mission: Reliable, safe and efficient water and wastewater services
Our Values: Respect|Excellence|Make it Happen|Accountability|One Team |

Disclaimer: This e-mail message and any attachments are privileged and
confidential. They may contain information that is subject to statutory restrictions on
their use.
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viruses or similar carried with our email, or any effects our email may have on the recipient computer system or network. Any views expressed in
this email may be those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of Council.





